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I don't like the idea of complete hydrologic seperation. It completely changes the whole initial concept of 
Eagle Marsh. Of those types of plans 
Alt. H is the worst. 
I like the following plans: Alt.F, Alt.B and Alt.D with Alt.F being the most desired and Alt. D being the least desired. 
Why provide complete hydrologic seperation 
when other mechanisms exist for unwanted species to become established and which none of these plans can address.


